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Last night

Imarkovitz [Imarkovitz@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 9:57 AM
To: CouncilMail

Dear Council Members,

Thank you for your hard work on another long day. I wanted to point out that Joel did verify that my
suggestion to include more recent housing data in the open/closed figuess was a valid option. Even
though housing data partly drives capital budget decisions earlier, as necessary, for planning, more
recent housing info could be implemented for the goal of the chart to be more accurate about school
enrollment. So please consider.

Also, in my testimony, I did make an opinion about wishing physical space had some effect on capacity
change but I noted the Ducketts capacity was due to a program change, so most of Giles' comments were
not relevant to what I said.

I focused on the projection enrollment decreases opening 5 schools. Capacity changes didn't open the
schools. That's why my focus was on getting current housing data, and more accurate generation from
housing data.

Thanks, just wanted to clarify.

Lisa

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE smartphone
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